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President Garfield Inn 
8544 Lake Street, Port Austin

COMPLETED 2016

Project overview 
The partners of the President Garfield’s Inn LLC have brought back the 
elegant prominence of by purchasing and renovating the former Garfield 
Inn. The new establishment is a fine dining restaurant featuring local 
food, beer, wine, and spirits from regional and state producers. The bed 
and breakfast portion of this project features six available rooms to rent, 
all set in the historic setting of the mid-1800s. Upon stabilization, this 
project is expected to create 25 new full-time jobs.  

MEDC investment: $250,000 Community Development Block Grant

Private investment: $290,000 

Local investment: Village of Port Austin contributing administration 
costs 

Jobs created: 25
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